REPRESENTATIVE MIKE KELLY

THIRD DISTRICT, PENNSYLVANIA

CO-CHAIRMAN OF NORTHEAST-MIDWEST CAUCUS

CO-CHAIRMAN OF KOREAN CAUCUS



COMMITTEE ON WAYS AND MEANS
SUBCOMMITTEE ON HUMAN RESOURCES
SUBCOMMITTEE ON SOCIAL SECURITY

SUBCOMMITTEE ON OVERSIGHT

Congress of the United States House of Representatives

Washington, DC 20515

October 1, 2013

Mr. Dan Strodel Chief Administrative Officer HB-28, The Capitol Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Mr. Strodel:

I have been informed that throughout the current appropriations lapse and ongoing government shutdown, that Members of Congress would continue receiving their salary.

During the current appropriations lapse, please withhold my pay.

Sincerely,

Mike Kelly

Member of Congress